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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

The Greater Nassau Chorus, 2008 Chorus 
Champions, Greater New York Region 15 

(April 7, 2008, Baldwin, NY) The Greater Nassau Chorus (GNC) captured 1st place at 
the Sweet Adelines International Greater New York Region Annual Convention in 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania April 5, 2008.  As regional champions they will advance to 
International Competition, which will take place October 20 through 24, 2009 in 
Nashville, Tennessee.   

This was Greater Nassau’s eighth regional championship under the direction of 
Master Director, Harriette Walters.  GNC was one of 12 Choruses that participated in 
the Greater New York Region Competition.  Region 15 includes choruses from Long 
Island, New Jersey and the southern tier of New York State.   

It’s an exciting time to be a part of GNC!  Come down to a rehearsal on Tuesday 
evenings between 7:00 and 10:00 PM at the Bethlehem Lutheran Church on Grand 
Avenue in Baldwin.  Contact Sandy Adams via e-mail sandya@optonline.net or call 
her at (631) 591-1107 for more information on membership.    

The chorus provides community service, offering its talent for entertainment at civic 
events and charitable functions, in addition to promoting harmony and friendship 
among women.  Celebrating more than 60 years of barbershop harmony, Sweet 
Adelines International has a membership of 28,000 women around the world. The 
organization is dedicated to educating its members in the art of singing four-part 
harmony, barbershop style, and has as its motto "Harmonize the World."  
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